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 Please ask for:  Rosemary Games 
 Email:  rosemary.games@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
Letter to Headteachers of all Primary and Special Schools 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Circle Time Teacher Support 
 
I have had many requests from teachers as to how they might make contact with 
colleagues in other schools to support the sharing and development of good practice 
around circle time.  This is usually linked to their performance management targets/ 
CPD. 
 
I would like to be able to direct teachers to neighbouring schools where there are 
colleagues with a similar interest.  In order to do that I would need to hear from 
people who would like this kind of information and who would be willing for their 
names to appear on a list.  My intention would be to circulate this to all those whose 
names appear on the list. 
 
If there are teachers in your school who might be interested I should be grateful if 
you would ask them to complete the attached form and return it to me at the PDC (or 
fax to 01603 700236). 
 
I feel that this is an opportunity for good professional development and I would hope, 
when I have more time, to meet up with those interested to see how we can take it 
forward.  We would need to consult about this to see what teachers need but we 
would have made a good start by having a group of committed circle time 
practitioners who will have invaluable experience in the use of circle time in their 
schools. 
 
Thank you for helping with this (if you feel you can).  I look forward to hearing from 
interested colleagues and would hope to send a list out to schools during the second 
summer half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rosemary Games 
Healthy Schools Adviser 


